

This application is for election to the post of FSU PCC Student Government Council Representative. The term will begin Summer 2018 and conclude at the end of the Spring 2019 semester. The election will be voted on by the FSU PCC student body. Campaigning will begin February 19th, 2018 and end March 2nd, 2018.

There will be a Candidate Information Meeting offered at 3:00 pm on February 13th and 15th. Attendance to the meeting will be mandatory in order to be eligible for election. If attendance is not possible, the candidate must contact the Elections Chair Representative, Michael Kirke at mlk16b@my.fsu.edu before the scheduled meetings.

All information is checked for accuracy before applicants are considered eligible to apply for an SGC seat. **Students wishing to submit their candidacy must submit the following completed form by 5 PM on February 9th, 2018 to the SGC Office located on the 3rd Floor in the Barron Building.**

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Student Email:

Area of Study:

Number of Credits Enrolled (must be at least 1 credit hour):

GPA:

Are you in good financial standing with the University?:

Date:

Are you strictly an online student?

Yes or No

It is my intent to run for a representative seat on SGC. I certify that the information I have provided is correct.